
September 1, 2016 

Dear AHS Music Students and Parents, 

 

 It’s that time of year again! The CMEA Northern Region Festival 

auditions are a short time away. Avon High School will again be hosting the 

auditions on Saturday, November 5, 2016. The Northern Region Festival 

will be held at New Britain High School on January 13-14, 2017.  If you are 

interested in auditioning this year, please fill out the bottom portion of this 

letter and attach a check made out to AHS MUSIC for $20.00. Please turn 

in both this form and your payment to your music teacher by Tuesday, 

September 30th, 2016.  

 

Thank You! 

 

Mr. Brochu 

Mr. Culbertson 

Mr. Ismail 

 

 

 

 

Student Name:    ___________________________ 

 

Grade:      9 10 11 12 
(circle one) 

 

Email address:    ___________________________ 

 

 

Instrument and/or Voice Part: ___________________________ 

 

Multiple Auditions:   Yes  No 

(for students who are auditioning  

for more than one ensemble) 

 

Ensemble preference:    ___________________________ 

(band students only) 

 

Audition Preference:    Morning  Afternoon 

(circle one) 


